
 

     
 

 

   
        

        
    

 

  
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

     
 

  
   
 

 
    

 
 

  
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
  

WINCHESTER BOARD OF EDUCATION 
338 MAIN STREET, P.O. BOX 338 • WINSTED, CT 06098 

TELEPHONE: 860-379-0706; FAX: 860-738-0638 
MELONY BRADY-SHANLEY - SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
ON FACILITIES ANALYSIS OF 

BATCHELLER AND HINSDALE SCHOOLS 

Please join the Winchester Board of Education, the Ad Hoc 
Facilities Members, and the Superintendent of Schools for a detailed 

analysis of the findings of the CREC Facilities Report. 

Tuesday, January 30, 2018 @ 12:00 pm 
Location:  Town Hall – Hicks Room 338 Main St. Winsted, CT 

Tuesday, January 30, 2018 @ 6:00 pm 
Location:  Beardsley Library 40 Munro Place Winsted, CT 

Saturday, February 3, 2018 @ 10:00 am 
Location:  Pearson Cafeteria 2 Wetmore Ave. Winsted, CT 

Agenda: 
Process of Ad Hoc Committees Work to Date 

Pro/Cons of Each Facility 
Educational/Financial Analysis 

CREC Report 
Next Steps 

Community Questions/Comments 

If you have any questions or comments we encourage you to please 
email the Ad Hoc Facilities Committee at 
facilitiescomments@winchesterschools.org 

BETTER TOGETHER – EVERYONE, EVERYDAY. 
www.winchesterschools.org 

http:www.winchesterschools.org
mailto:facilitiescomments@winchesterschools.org

